
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media Advisory                 Contact:  John Sewell 
December 10, 2001                    601-359-2916 
 
 
Jackson, MS – “One on One” with Governor Ronnie Musgrove will not take place as 
scheduled on Wednesday, December 12, 2001.  Governor Musgrove will be out of town 
on that day, beginning his trip to Bosnia and Korea. 
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